

4/28/2025

Stone Canyon Community Foundation for Sothern Arizon 5049 E. Broadway Blvd Ste 201 Tucson, AZ 85711

Dear Stone Canyon Community Foundation,

On behalf of everyone at Casa de los Niños, I want to extend our deepest gratitude for your generous donation of \$20,000.00. Your kindness and support mean the world to us, and we are deeply honored that you chose to invest in our mission.

We understand that there are many worthy causes and organizations to support, and we are sincerely thankful that you have entrusted us with your gift. Your commitment to our cause is not just a contribution; it is a powerful reminder of the difference we can make together. Thanks to you, we can continue our important work and create lasting impact for those who need it most.

Once again, thank you for your trust, your belief in our mission, and for being such a vital part of our community. You generosity inspires us every day.

With gratitude,

Favin Gebremariam

Vice President of Development & Public Relations

Thank you so

much for your ongoing

support of our

work!

Casa de los Ninos is a 501(c)(3) organization (Tax ID # 86-0314595) and is a qualified organization under the Arizona Charitable Tax credit program. Qualifying Charitable Organization (QCO) Code: 22048.